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As someone who uses the car throughout the day for my work | have noticed a significant
decrease in traffic on the roads this last two weeks, which | can only summise is down to fuel
costs. As this now is not going to change in the near future have National Highways factored this
into their calculations? Many people are now limiting their car use. In Wales they have suspended
all road building as part of its Climate Emergency Strategy, surely the rest of the UK should be
taking this more seriously.



